
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL 

AIRPORT ROAD, DABOLIM -GOA 
 

NCS (G)/Cir/38/2021-22/68          Date: 10-02-2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Kindly find below the circular released by the Goa state government, with respect 
to school closure. We wish to apprise you that every Navy Children School across the 
country follows the state guidelines as promulgated by the state education department, 
especially, Covid protocols, curfews and lockdowns. We, as a school are also following 
guidelines issued by the state. 
 
We have received multiple queries on re-opening of the school for all classes, but we will 
wait for the state decision regarding re-opening of schools after Tuesday, 15 Feb 2022.  
 
Best Regards, 
NCS, Goa 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


